
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS  
WORKING FOR AIR TRANSAT 

 
ACQUISITION ANNOUCEMENT 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

Transportation District 140 has been advised that Air Transat has announced a 
possible acquisition. 
 
During these turbulent times, there are more questions than answers, however, 
as your Union obtains further information, it will be communicated to the 
affected members.  

In solidarity,     

         
Fred Hospes,       Peter Tsoukalas  
President & Directing General Chairperson  General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
 
         

      
David Freeman      Steve Prinz 
General Chairperson – Central Region  General Chairperson – Western Region 
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